

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND TO APPLY: CLICK HERE

Eleanor Brennan Memorial Fund Application

DESCRIPTION

The Eleanor Brennan Memorial Fund was established to help aid USPC in funding Instructors' Certification Programs for Pony Club Instructors and upper-level members. USPC will award grants up to \$500 to applicants who qualify for this scholarship.

The United States Pony Clubs, Inc. offers partial scholarships for USPC Members and instructors to participate in USEA's Eventing Coaches Program (ECP) or other Instructor Certification Program (ICP).